
 

Santiago, June 24, 2024 
 
With this date, the Company's board unanimously agreed to initiate the process of 
canceling the program for the trading of share certificates on the Oslo Stock Exchange 
("NDRs") and its listing on said exchange. The reason for this decision is the low 
participation of ownership in that market, as currently less than 2.9% of Salmones 
Camanchaca S.A.'s shares are held by NDR holders, and transactions of these 
certificates are virtually non-existent. Therefore, the board considered that the original 
objective of accessing a highly liquid stock market for salmon companies has been 
distorted, and therefore, the associated costs are not justified. 
 
Nevertheless, the board reiterated and confirmed that Salmones Camanchaca will remain 
a publicly traded corporation in Chile, and its shares will continue to be traded on the 
Santiago Stock Exchange. 
 
The Company will keep the authorities and the general market informed about the various 
milestones of the cancellation process, which will be implemented both in Norway and in 
Chile. 
 
To date, Salmones Camanchaca has no information to estimate or anticipate any financial 
effects of this decision on the company's assets, liabilities, or financial results, nor its 
potential implications on the share price. If any information becomes available, it will be 
promptly communicated to the market. 


